
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Still finding their feet and will be joining assemblies soon 

Year 1    - Leo and Chloe 

Year 2    -  Remi and Reggie 

Year 3    -  Teddy and Joel 

Year 4    -  Maxim and Joshua 

Year 5 –   Nik and Tilly P 

Year 6 –         Oakley and Ruben 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 9th September, was 97.7%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 99.7% 

2nd Reception  99.6% 

3rd Year 4 99.2% 

                                               

Year 1 

In R.E this term, we are thinking about the idea of creation. To begin our topic, 

the children created an item using paper, card and tissue paper. The children 

created some amazing items and had some very imaginative ideas. After they had 

finished, they thought about how making their creation had made them feel. 

Many of them said they were proud of what they had created. 
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School Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on  Friday 20th September to take individual and 

sibling photos. Any parents who would like their pre-school child to be included in a 

family group, should come to the hall at 8.30am. 

Year 4 and 6 – PE will take place on this day but we ask that children come in their 

school uniform and bring their trainers with them to change into for their PE session.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Friday 20th September -   School photos  

Monday 23rd September -   PTFA AGM – Lawrance Park Hall @ 7.30pm 

Thursday 26th September -   PTFA Bags2school collection @ 9.00am 

Friday 4th October -   Flu immunisations  

Friday 18th October -   End of Term 1 

Local Support Group 

Are you expecting a baby? Meet other mums-to-be at Pregnancy Connect, a FREE pregnancy support group in 

Bourne. Meets every other Wednesday, 630-8pm, at Full of Beans. Find us on Facebook; no need to book.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thurlby Tigers – Reception children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


